
Effective October 1, 2024, all rental units assisted by housing choice
voucher funds will be inspected using the new NSPIRE (National Standards
for the Physical Inspection of Real Estate) Standards. Further communication
detailing what these upcoming changes look like will be sent across to all
housing providers.

Stay tuned for more information!
 If you are interested in learning more about NSPIRE, below are resource links

directly to HUD’s NSPIRE website. Thank you for your partnership. 
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https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/reac/nspire/
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/reac/nspire/webinars
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/reac/nspire/webinars
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/reac/nspire/resources

